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GLWA unlike USEPA does not take public comments seriously by not answering them. Citizen science
and citizen scientists contribute very much to the well being of the nation. Scientific societies encourage
the submission of presentations by citizen scientists. The same comments in an extended form given to
GLWA later find their way as citizen science presentations. GLWA board members and executive staff
are unavailable for meetings with citizen scientists, although requests have been made. GLWA  attitude
to citizen science must change from PR and stonewalling to fruitful discussion with citizen scientists.         
   Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W. Warren Ave, Detroit, MI 48201
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